
 
 
REF: KVM2023-E-021 

 

To: ALL OUR VALUED CUSTOMERS AND SUPPLIERS 

 

2023 Office Closure Notice on 31st August for Merdeka day 

 

In Celebration of Merdeka Day, KITZ Valve & Actuation (Malaysia) Sdn Bhd office will 

be closed  on 31st August 2023 and we will resume our business on 1st September 2023. 

 

We thank you for your continuous support. We wish you pleasure and hope on this 

Independence Day, Selamat Hari Merdeka 66th! 

 

 

 


